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Community Notice: Village of Carmacks Municipal Facilities Closure for Victoria Day 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that Village of Carmacks Municipal Facilities will be closed in observance of 
the upcoming statutory holidays, Victoria Day. 

 

Closure Dates: 

Victoria Day: Monday, May 20th, 2024 

 

During this time, all municipal facilities, including Village Office, Carmacks Recreation Complex, Visitor 
Information Center, and Carmacks Regional Solid Waste Facility will be closed to the public. 

 

Regular operations will resume on Tuesday, May 21st, 2024, following the holiday closure. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.  

Wishing you a peaceful and joyful Victoria Day holiday! 

 

Sincerely, 

Village of Carmacks - Administration 

 


